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AGENDA ITEM 8 – QUESTION ASKED PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE 
RULE NO 5.5 
 
The following question (24/004) has been asked pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 
No 5.5 by Councillor M Hood: 
 
‘Key Performance Indicators are a crucial early warning mechanism allowing officers 
and members to recognise trends developing in specific areas before they become a 
significant harder to resolve problem. The proposal to restrict KPIs to scrutiny select 
committees as part of an annual report presented by the relevant cabinet member 
will mean that the quarterly KPIs are seen by far fewer members which reduced their 
effectiveness. This cannot be best practice. Does the Leader agree that all members 
have the responsibility for identifying when the council falls short of its own 
performance targets and that the available data and KPIs should continue to be 
presented on a quarterly basis to the relevant scrutiny select committee?’ 
 
 
Response of the Leader of the Borough Council (Cllr M Boughton): 
 
To follow and will be published as a supplement as soon as possible 


